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August 31, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
As the new school year begins we want to remind you of a few things, as our main concern is 
always the health and safety of our students.  
 
If your child is in an “allergy classroom” see the list below, please be extra sensitive to the 
foods you are sending in with your child for snack and lunch.  As always, we encourage a 
“no food sharing” policy to reduce the risk of any child having an accidental reaction.  Additionally, 
we will not be serving any food in school for Birthday Celebrations.  We will continue to celebrate 
birthdays but without treats. 
 
The 2022-2023 allergy classrooms are as follows: 
 
Preschool – Ms. Garbatow, Ms. Kerger, Ms. Plescia and Ms. Sanborn 
 
Grade K – Mrs. Borghi, Mrs. Duby and Mrs. Ferraro  
 
Grade 1 – Ms. Baldi, Mrs. Licameli and Mrs. Plunkitt 
 
 
Grade 2 – M. Amoroso (Bronstein) Mrs. Appelblatt and Mr. Napolitano (Hubener) 
 
Grade 3 – Ms. Kim, Mrs. O’Hara and Ms. Shaughnessy  
 
Grade 4 – Ms. Chabora, Mrs. Dalie (Lefer), Mrs. Forman, and Mrs. Rilli 
 
In addition, we recommend the following: 

 Please refrain from sending in morning snacks that contain peanuts, tree nuts, 
sesame/poppy seeds, or shellfish.  If foods such as these touch desks, pencils, etc, it 
increases the risk of “contamination” for those with allergies. 

 As part of our ongoing health/safety curriculum, good hand washing will continue to be 
stressed.  Mrs. Paspalas will also provide classroom lessons regarding allergies. 
 

Thank you for your consideration and cooperation in the health and safety of our students.  If you 
have any questions, please call the CRS Nurse, Mrs. Tiscornia at 201-768-6060 ext. 51534 or the 
LLE Nurse, Mrs. Paspalas, at 201-768-6060 ext. 52256. 
 
Sincerely, 

Frank J. Mazzini 

Principal 


